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Question:  

 

What is being done to ensure that providers are actually upgrading the level of services once 

a consumers package has been upgraded?   

 

 

Answer: 

 

When a consumer has been assigned a package upgrade, both the provider and the consumer 

receive a notification which prompts them to discuss an increase in services. Under the User 

Rights Principles 2014 a provider is legally obliged to review, and if necessary, revise a 

consumer’s individualised budget when a change to care and services is proposed, or when it 

is requested from the consumer.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


